From: Bob Ancha <bobmortgage(@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:31 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Forex Regulation RIN 3038-AC61

10-001
COMMENT
CL-01184

Forex leverage has already been reduced from 300 to 1 down to 100 to 1.

Do NOT reduce itto 10 to 1.

If you do that, you will put US forex brokers out of business.

More unemployed Americans .

Forex traders will move their business offshore, where 300 to 1 leverage is still available !!

Sincerely, Bob Ancha



